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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – GREY MUSTANG 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – FRIDAY, 7 DECEMBER 2012 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. R. Jolly has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its last run at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 10 November 2012, 

the gelding had shown intermittent soreness in its off hind leg.  A radiograph revealed a bone 

chip in the off hind fetlock, which has since been removed.  The Trainer confirmed GREY 

MUSTANG will now be spelled.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

G.M. LOCH 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

7 December 2012 
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